From: Du Preez, Wayne
<Wayne.DuPreez@nationalgrid.com>

Sent: 25 July 2017 10:47
To: Mick Watson; Kerrane, James
Subject: RE: RE: Notice to Modify NWOs' RIGS

Consultation [OFFICIAL ]

OK, Mick
Please see the following response, which is not confidential :

The reference to “Dun and Bradstreet Failure Score” in row 44 of PDAM Table P1.4 (and 2.4) is
no longer relevant, and should be replaced with “Experian Insolvency Risk” for the 2015/16
reporting year and beyond.

The MM/YYYY reference to “Date scored” in row 45 of PDAM Table P1.4 (and 2.4) is not valid
as both Dun and Bradstreet and Experian use an annual average of failure or insolvency risk
scores measured over the year.

Please call me if you wish to discuss in any further detail.

Kind regards, Wayne
Int : 7240 3120

Ext : 0207 004 3120

Mob: 0782 469 4669



